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Subject: [Fwd: FW: RE: ZEV Credit Disclosure Questionnaire]
From: Mark Williams <mwilliam@arb.ca.gov>

Date: Thu, 24 Jan 2008 10:42:29 -0800

To: Diane Moritz Johnston <djohnsto@arb.ca.gov>

BMW's response to ARB's ZEV Credit Disclosure Questionaire.

Subject: FW: RE: ZEV Credit Disclosure Questionnaire

From: Wilhelm.Hall@bmwna.com

Date: Wed, 16 Jan 2008 18:49:16 -0500

To: mwilliam@arb.ca.gov

CC: David.Cordero@bmwna.com, Stephen.Sinkez@bmwna.com

Dear Mark,

The following is our response to CARB's questionnaire regarding ZEV
credit disclosure issues:

Questions 1-4: BMWs agrees to the public release of this information.
Please note that this is a change to our previous position.

Question 5: BMW opposes this proposal because it would eliminate the
incentive to have a credit surplus in any given model year.

Best regards,

Wilhelm

Wilhelm Hall
Environmental Engineering
BMW of NA

1 BMW Plaza

Montvale, NJ 07645

201-573-2177 office
201-961-5081 mobile
201-782-0764 fax-----Original Message-----

From: Mark Williams [mailto:mwilliam@arb.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2008 8:13 PM
Subject: ZEV Credit Disclosure Questionnaire

1/24/2008 10:55 AM



